
 CCAC Members and Friends 
  

The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee meeting will be on 
WEDNESDAY, April 15, 2009, from 7PM to 9PM, in the 

George A. Caravalho Activity Center Banquet Room, 
20880 Centre Pointe Parkway, Santa Clarita. 

  
 
This month parking should not be a problem so please make an effort to be there.  
Kevin Tonoian will be presenting on the City's revised E-Request System.  This system 
now includes a way for you to track the status of your requests.  He will show us where 
to look on the City Web Site to see all Council, Commission and Committee meeting 
announcements.  
  
Representatives of Code Enforcement will discuss the completion plan for the Canyon 
Country Extreme Neighborhood Makeover.  Information provided will include Targeted 
Areas, a Neighborhood Makeover Time Line, Code Enforcement Organizational 
Changes and Staffing Plans. 
  
A second Canyon Country Extreme Neighborhood Makeover Block Party has been 
planned for Saturday, April 11, 2009 from 12pm to 2pm.  The location of the party will 
be north of Sierra Vista Junior High on Pleasantdale.  CCAC members are all invited.  
If you want an opportunity to ask our Council members or City Staff about the Extreme 
Neighborhood Makeover program this is the perfect opportunity. The CCAC will have a 
table at the party.  Stop by and say hello. 
  
Next will be an update on the MRF Site Selection Process.  We will discuss what a 
MRF (Material Recovery Facility) is, the purpose it servers and the role of the Transfer 
Station.  We will compile a list of concerns to be presented to the MRF Site Selection 
Committee. 
  
ONLY ONE DAY LEFT TO SUBMIT YOUR APPLICATION.  The MRF Site Selection 
Committee will be comprised of 16 representatives from local organizations.  Alan 
Ferdman will serve as the representative for the CCAC.  There are three open seats 
that still need to be filled. 
 
If you are interested, please complete an application.   The deadline is Monday, April 
13, 2009. You may download an application from the Santa Clarita Website or call the 
City’s Environmental Services Division at (661) 286-4098 to have it mailed to you.  The 
Council will consider all applications at the Council meeting scheduled for April 28, 
2009. 
  

A presentation will be done on the abatement of Illegal Signs in Canyon Country.  
 

Let's continue our community a better place to live. Together we CAN make a difference. 
 Alan J. Ferdman, Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee (661) 713-9344 




